
From: Dan Kotwicki   
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 4:02 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Concerns for the George 
 
 
Planning  
 
I’ve lived on page Ave for 17 years and I moved in Ann Arbor to be surrounded by like minded 
individuals. My street is down to rubble but in the rich areas of Ann Arbor they’ve been repaved up to 
three times.  I want to voice my opinion a commercial is not dead and I agreed to this project knowing 
that there would be commercial spots available.  The commercial spots need an entire buildout if there 
is not even drywall and the interior walls or exterior walls inside the building.  This developer or the 
original developer wood go around metro Detroit driving projects bankrupt.  Since I live on page if this 
gets approved I want the exit on the page to be blocked off except for emergency vehicles and 
residential sticker permits for people who live on page but not at the George.   I need to know when the 
George is having a hearing to turn commercial starts in the 41 residential units because I have a concern.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Dan Kotwicki – using voice recognition for email dictation. 
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